
 

Supplementary Submission by the Australian Road Transport Industrial Organisation (ARTIO) to 
the House of Representatives Standing Committee on Infrastructure and Communications’ Inquiry 
into the: 

a. Road Safety Remuneration Bill 2011 and 
b. Road Safety Remuneration (Consequential Amendments and Related Provisions) Bill 2011 

Two outstanding issues from the evidence given by the ARTIO at the public hearing on 
15 February 2012, in relation to this inquiry, are dealt with below: 

1. In answer to a question about whether page three of our submission is missing paragraph 
six, or it has been deleted, I can confirm that there is no paragraph six. 
 

2. In answer to a question about whether section 32 of the bill does allow our registered 
organisation, or the Tribunal on its own motion, to make an application to apply for and get 
a variation of a road safety remuneration order, I confirm that section 32 does achieve that 
aim and that it was overlooked in our review of the bill. 
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